
 

 

Oscar Flores          Chairman, Board of Directors 

308 Avenue E 
San Antonio, TX 78205 

 

 
 
Dear Parent: 
 
Thank you for your inquiry into the Scottish Rite Learning Center of South Texas. Our learning 
center works with children between the ages of 8 and 12. We implement Take Flight:  A 
Comprehensive Intervention for Students with Dyslexia. Take Flight is a two year curriculum 
written by the staff of the Luke Waites Center for Dyslexia and Learning Disorders at Texas 
Scottish Rite Hospital for Children.  Our Classes meet one hour a day, four days a week, Monday 
through Thursday.  
 
For your child to be considered for our classes, we ask you to complete and return our Learning 
Center’s Parent and Teacher Questionnaires and previous testing. After we receive these two 
completed questionnaires and testing results via USPS or e-mail, we will review this information 
and discuss with you if your child would benefit from a future class in our two-year dyslexia 
program. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Janet Flory 
 
Janet Flory, MA, LDT, CALT-QI 
Director 
Scottish Rite Learning Center of South Texas 
 
janetflory@srlearningcenter.org 
 
 


